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Remedial action is needed for the increased traffic congestion on and around Victoria Road,
Drummoyne, due to lane allocation on the Anzac Bridge that privileges the toll lanes and
WestConnex. Travel times to the CBD have dramatically increased since the Rozelle
Interchange opened. It has created dangerous rat runs through residential streets, major
delays for local and commuter traffic and increased air pollution levels. It has made this area
of the inner west less desirable to travel to and from and favours the paid road system over
publicly funded roads.

Your urgent consideration and remedy for these issues are greatly appreciated.



